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30.11.17 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Rock Challenge Stage Crew proved to be even more popular at Kings Worthy this year. For our 2018 
performance we have 18 Stage Crew roles available. Over 60 children have expressed an interest, during a 
lunchtime meeting, for the Stage Crew this year and therefore there will be many disappointed children.  
 
We will be allocating roles based on: 

 Prioritising older children; 

 Children’s particular skills set; 

 Behaviour of the children; 
 

We will also be pulling some names out of a hat in order to try and make the situation as fair as possible.  
 
All children will be informed of our decision on Monday. Please speak to your child over the weekend 
about the high chance of disappointment. 
 
We are so overwhelmed by the support and enthusiasm that the children have for the Stage Crew and are 
very grateful to everyone who applied. We have kept a list of all applicants and will use this to inform our 
choices with any future Rock Challenges.  
 
 
Thank you for your support, 
 
 
Mrs Ashton and Miss Evers 


